


In February 1948, after the revival of the Regional Agriecultural
Credit Corporation by the United States Department of Agriculture for the
purpose of putting out §$225,000,000 additional farm credit, he stated in
& memorandum to Secretary of Agrioculture, Claude R. Wiehard: "We have
given careful consideration to this plan reviving the RACC and it is our
mq:a-utnu-mmmmonnt,
inflatienary character, whelly unneces and that it should there-
fore be abandoned.* o
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In an attempt to coopernte with Seeretary Morgemthau, he appointed a
special sommittes to meet im Washingbon in November 1942 to discuss all-sut




